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Dear Parents,

Happy Valentine’s Day!  Tomorrow is our class party, so please don’t forget to send your child with a bag or box to collect cards and with cards to give to their classmates!  
Something special happened in class this week.  Several of the kids have been reading the Bible when they have spare time.  At first it was just a couple but now many of the kids are doing it.  The kids have begun to find verses they like and they have excitedly shared them with me.  One day this week I gave everyone who was reading their Bible a chance to share something that was meaningful to them.  My heart was so full as I listened to the kids share from Scripture and as I watched them underline the verses in their Bibles.  It is amazing watching these kids grow in The Lord.
February Bible Verse:
Jeremiah 33:3

“Call to me and I will answer you and tell you great and unsearchable things you do not know.”

Reminders:

· Presidents’ Day holiday on Monday, February 17th.

· The February Bible Verse and the February Family Activity are due on February 25th.

· A total of 18 passed Book Adventure tests are due by March 12th. (Start date was January 6th.)
Coming Events:

· February 28th - Elementary Spelling Bee @ Foundation Academy

· March 4th - Race for Education.  We would love for our parents to come cheer us on if you have some free time.   We usually run about 10:30-11:30. The PTO will provide pizza.

· March 12th - End of 3rd Quarter

· March 13th - Start of 4th Quarter – 9 Book Adventure tests due by May 14th
· March 16th – 20th - Spring Break!

· April 10th & April 13th - Easter Holiday!

(OVER)
Homework:
Presidents’ Day Monday- School Holiday!
Spelling worksheet due Tuesday
President information sheet due Tuesday

Flag activity due Thursday
Math worksheets due Thursday
HAVE A GREAT PRESIDENTS’ DAY HOLIDAY!

See you Tuesday!
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